
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 12/4/2015 6:03:41 PM

Subject: Re: RRP Backgrounder

Me too. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 4, 2015, at 5:13 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Other than the staff meeting, I’m free. 
 
From: Glaccum, David 
 
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 4:53 PM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: RE: RRP Backgrounder
 
Do y’all have time to get together Monday to discuss the refugee background info Gov. Haley asked us to get out 
to the General Assembly.  This has been delayed because I was waiting on the State Department to clarify some 
discrepancies in the number of refugees that have been relocated to SC in the past 5 years.  State recently got back 
to me, but in light of the new Syrian refugees we have learned about, I think it is wise for us to sit down and go 
back through the document and update where necessary.
 
Thank you in advance.
 
DMG
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 
 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 2:26 PM
 
To: Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Glaccum, David
 
Subject: RRP Backgrounder
 
Please let us know the message and documents to email to the General Assembly re: RRP.
If we want to include updates to the RRP backgrounder - attached is the word version.
Thanks, KV
 
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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